
Prudence Improvement Association
Summer Events Updates

All of the PIA/PYO summer activities and events listed below will

require participants to adhere to the current COVID-19

guidelines and protocols in regards to number of participants,

social distancing, face covering etc.

Prudence Youth Organization
The PYO needs your help! Due to the COVID-19 pandemic the
PYO has been unable to run the Snack Shack during BINGO

which accounts for a large part of their yearly fundraising. Funds
raised from the snack shack are used for field trips off island and
for purchasing games and activities for kids to enjoy on island.

To help make up for some of the lost funds the kids will be
selling lawn signs. The sign is $20, 100% of which goes to the
PYO. Signs can be purchased online via Pay Pal (Click Here),

on Friday evenings at the PIA from 7 to 8:15 PM or directly from
a PYO member as they go door to door. Please consider
supporting the youth of the island by purchasing a sign!

PYO EVENTS

Kids BINGO
Every Tuesday at the PIA from 7 PM to 8:00 PM starting

Tuesday July 7th. This event is free. The snack shack will be
selling ice cream treats! No Make Your Own Sundaes this year.

Movie Night
Every Wednesday at the PIA starting July 8th. G rated movie will

be at 7 PM and PG or PG-13 rated movie will be at 8:30 PM.

PIA Events

Bingo Blast!
July 11th at noon, join us on the PIA lawn (weather permitting)

for a special summer BINGO Blast! Cost is $50 to play, the more
players the bigger the prize winnings. You must be 18 or older to



play. Call or email the PIA at 401-682-2587 or
pia.board@gmail.com to register, walk-ins are also welcome!

Craft Fair
Saturday July 18th at noon on the PIA lawn (weather permitting).

The funds raised from the sale of craft fair tables benefit the
PYO. For interested crafters, tables are $20 for members, $25
for non-members, sign up at the PIA Friday nights between 7

and 8:15 PM. Hope to see you there!

Members Sunset Cruise
Saturday August 1st, departing Prudence Pier at 7 PM. This

event is currently sold out, thank you members for your support!
Due to COVID restrictions the cruise is limited to 90 passengers
and we will not be providing dinner prior to the cruise. On-board

for entertainment we will have DJ Steve and corn hole setup.
Bottled water and popcorn will be provided.

Lucky Numbers Game!
Don't miss out on the Lucky Numbers Game, we still have room
for more players! Numbers are $20 each and can be purchased

by emailing pia.board@gmail.com or by stopping in the PIA
Friday between 7 - 8:15 PM. Numbers are drawn every Friday at
8:30 PM, with three winners every week. We have already given

away over $1,000 in cash prizes, join in to win!


